

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school
www.sandringham.school

19 October 2023

School Disco Monday 30th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

On **Monday 30th October**, we will be having a disco for children in Nursery and Reception. The children are invited to bring their favourite party clothes to change into! We will be playing party games and doing lots of super dancing! Please send your child to school in their usual uniform, and we will help them to get changed into their party clothes ready for the disco after their lunch.

Tickets cost £1.50. Please ensure your child brings their money on the day in a named envelope. This includes a drink and a treat during the disco.

Children who attend morning nursery are welcome to return to school for the disco in the afternoon. We ask that these children arrive in their party clothes at 2:15pm at the Nursery gate.

As the disco will be held during school hours, normal pick-up times will apply.

Any children who do not purchase a ticket will be given a different activity at this time, and will not receive the drink or treat.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with your child's class teacher via Tapestry.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Stringfellow, Mrs Watts, Miss Blakemore and Miss O'Brien Class teachers



